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COUNCIL - March 10, 2021
Committee of the Whole
Report No. 8, Item 12

-----Original Message-----

From: Sherman Cunningham

Sent: Sunday, March 07, 2021 11:15 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Hwy 413. Answer definite No

Put it back in the archives and leave it alone. We do not need anymore highways. Let us enjoy the bit of fresh air we
have left. My answer is no to the proposed highway

Sent from my iPhone



